

W00DLAND PUBLIC LIBRARY

250 First Street, Woodland, CA 95695 (530)661-5980 (530)666-5408 FAX http://www.cityofwoodland.org/library

Library Board of Trustees

Alain Traig, President Kay Hodges, Secretary Bud Goding Tom Pavao Jorel Difuntorum

May 20, 2009

Ms. Elizabeth Kemper, Executive Officer Yolo LAFCO 625 Court Street, Suite 107 Woodland, CA 95695

Dear Ms. Kemper:

In recognition of the precarious nature of continued reliance upon ever shrinking General Fund revenues, the Woodland Library Board of Trustees, as an administrative board, is interested in exploring the possibility of establishing a Special Library District for the City of Woodland Library. We understand that Yolo LAFCO is the independent agency empowered to review, approve or deny special districts. Library Services Director, Sandy Briggs, has reported your willingness to prepare an analysis of the alternatives. The Board voted unanimously on Monday, May 18, 2009 to request the analysis, and we look forward to your report.

The Library Board is anxious to obtain your report at your earliest convenience. Following our review, we would be most appreciative if you are able to join us for a regular meeting on either July 6 or July 20, 2009 at 7:30 PM in the Woodland Library Leake Conference Room located at 250 First Street in Woodland. Please advise Sandy Briggs of your availability at (530) 661-5984. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Regards,

Alain Traig, President

Woodland Public Library Board of Trustees